
Hoo Saint Werburgh Parish Council 
 

Parish Clerk: Mrs Sherrie Babington 
4, Birkhall Close, Walderslade, 

Chatham, Kent, ME5 7QD 
Telephone: 01634 868855 – Fax 01634 867173 

Email: hooparishcouncil@sherriebabington.co.uk 
 

 
 
The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held at 7.00pm on Thursday 7th January 2021, via Zoom. 
Members are hereby summonsed to attend. 
 
AGENDA  
1. Apologies 
2. Declaration of Interests. 
3. Minutes of the previous meeting. 
4. Matters arising from the Minutes.  
5. Public Participation. 
6. Clerks Report.  
7. Monthly Financial Statement. 
8. Date of the next meeting – Thursday 4th February 2021. 
 

 

At 7.15 the meeting will close, and a presentation will take place by Medway Council  
regarding the HIF Infrastructure Consultation. 

 
 
 
Mrs Sherrie Babington 
Parish Clerk 

 


